
Due to a delay in securing some 
required elements necessary to 
show off our spectacular new 
container housing development, 
we have postponed the Open 
House originally scheduled for 
January 26th until those elements 
are available. Watch for a new date 
in the next few weeks.

If you have any questions or would 
like more information, please contact:

t: 604 331 1407
e: info@atira.bc.ca


